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     Keery Park Walking Fieldtrip  

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are taking a walking field trip to visit Keery Park on Tuesday, March 13. We 
have planned activities for the afternoon and would love if parents could join 
our group to help chaperone the children as we walk the 800 metres to the park and to support the 
learning. We hope to make regular visits to Keery Park for the remainder of the year as it is so close and 
will allow our children the opportunity to explore and care for our local forest. Please complete the 
permission slip below giving your child permission to attend. 
 
We will be walking to the park and we welcome any parents who would like to join us. We will leave 
the school at 12:35 p.m. We will depart the park at 2:00 p.m. and will arrive back at the school about 
2:15 p.m. 
 

Please send your child prepared for the weather with boots, rain pants, a 
jacket and layers.  
 

Please complete, sign & return the permission slip by Friday, March 9 
 
Ms. Stanger and Ms. Leclerc 
 

Permission Form for Keery  Park Walking Fieldtrip 
Tuesday, March 13, 2018 

 
I give permission for my child, ____________________________________ Div. #____ to attend the trip to Keery 

Park on 18791 28 Avenue, Surrey.  
 
____Yes    ____No   I would like to join the classes on this field trip to chaperone a group of children as we walk 
to and from the park. 
 
 
___________________________ ____________________________       _____________________ 
Parent Signature   Parent Name    Phone Number 
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